
 
 
 

 
 
 
July 7, 021 
 
Dear Incoming Saxon, 
 
Welcome to Schaumburg High School!  We are excited to have you as a member of the Class of 
2025.  As part of your transition to SHS, we invite you to “Freshman Kick-Off” held on Friday, 
August 6 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  Check-in begins at 9:30 a.m. at the Main Entrance 
and we will begin the program. 
 
Please sign up for “Freshman Kick-Off” no later than Monday, August 2 by visiting the SHS 
website at www.shs.d211.org. 
 
TENTATIVE class schedules will be available at Freshman Kick-Off and through the parent and 
student Infinite Campus online portals in early August.  These schedules are subject to change, 
however, please review for accuracy and contact Student Services at 847-755-4630 if 
corrections are needed.  All students must check their official online schedule the morning of 
the first day of school, Thursday, August 12.  Paper copies will not be distributed. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and hop you take advantage of this special opportunity to 
become better acquainted with the home of the Schaumburg Saxons! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Yassila D. Delgado 
Director of Student Services 


